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longing to see the child she’d brought into the world six years ago and then been
forced to release for adoption. But when she learns that Amy’s adoptive mother has
died, Laney becomes determined to play a part in her daughter’s life. Between a
man and woman torn by past losses, present fears, and the paradox of their growing
fascination for each other, stands one small child. She could be the object of
distrust that will drive them apart or the agent of faith in God that can bring
them together.
Last Light Terri Blackstock 2009-05-18 Birmingham, Alabama, has lost all power.
Its streets are jammed with cars that won’t start, its airport engulfed in flames
from burning planes. All communications—cell phones, computers, even radios—are
silent. Every home and business is dark. Is it a natural disaster . . . a
terrorist attack . . . or something far worse? In the face of a crisis that sweeps
an entire high-tech planet back to a time before electricity, the Branning family
faces a choice. Will they hoard their possessions in order to survive—or trust God
to provide as they share their resources with those around them? Yesterday’s world
is gone. Family and community are all that remain. And the outage is revealing the
worst in some. Desperation can be dangerous when a killer lives among them. New
York Times bestselling suspense author Terri Blackstock weaves a masterful what-if
novel in which global catastrophe reveals the darkness in human hearts—and lights
the way to restoration for a self-centered world. “Blackstock is absolutely
masterful at bringing spiritual dilemmas to the surface and allowing readers to
wrestle with them alongside her characters.” —RT Book Reviews, 4.5 stars (of
Dawn’s Light)
Intervention Terri Blackstock 2010-11-29 Barbara Covington has one more chance to
save her daughter from a devastating addiction: staging an intervention. But when
eighteen-year-old Emily disappears on the way to drug treatment--and her
interventionist is found dead at the airport where she was last seen--Barbara
enters her darkest nightmare of all.
Between Sundays Karen Kingsbury 2008-09-09 Aaron Hill has it all—athletic good
looks and the many privileges of a star quarterback. His Sundays are spent playing
NFL football in front of a televised audience of millions. But Aaron’s about to
receive an unexpected handoff, one that will give him a whole new view of his
self-centered life.Derrick Anderson is a family man who volunteers his time with
foster kids while sustaining a long career as a pro football player. But now he’s
looking for a miracle. He must act as team mentor while still striving for the one

Emerald Windows Terri Blackstock 2009-08-30 Ten years ago, devastated by an ugly
scandal, Brooke Martin fled the small town of Hayden to pursue a career as a
stained glass artist. Now Brooke has returned on business to discover that some
things never change. Her spotted reputation remains. Tongues still wag. And that
makes what should be her dream assignment tough.Brooke has been hired to design
new stained glass windows at Hayden Bible Church. The job is a career windfall.
But Nick Marcello is overseeing the project, and some in the church think Nick and
Brooke’s relationship is not entirely professional--and as before, there is no
convincing those people otherwise. In the face of mounting rumors, the two set out
to produce the masterpiece Nick has conceived: a brilliant set of windows
displaying God’s covenants in the Bible. For Brooke, it is more than a project--it
is a journey toward faith. But opposition is heating up. A vicious battle of words
and will is about to tax Brooke’s commitment to the limit. Only this time, she is
determined not to run.
True Light Terri Blackstock 2008-09-09 Now eight months into a global blackout,
the residents of Oak Hollow are trying to cope with the deep winter nights and a
gnawing hunger from a food shortage. The struggle to survive can bring out the
worst in anyone. A teenage friend of the Brannings’ has been found shot while
hunting, and his slain deer is gone. Suspicions immediately fall on Mark Green,
the son of a convicted murderer. Before he can prove his innocence, vigilantes
force the sheriff to arrest him. Deni Branning is growing closer to Mark, and she
sees him as a hero, not a traitor. She and her family set out to find the person
who really pulled the trigger. But clearing Mark’s reputation is only part of the
battle. Protecting him from the neighbors who ostracized him is just as difficult.
New York Times bestselling suspense author Terri Blackstock weaves a masterful
what-if novel in which global catastrophe reveals the darkness in human hearts—and
lights the way to restoration for a self-centered world. “Blackstock is absolutely
masterful at bringing spiritual dilemmas to the surface and allowing readers to
wrestle with them alongside her characters.” —RT Book Reviews, 4.5 stars (of
Dawn’s Light)
Never Again Good-Bye Terri Blackstock 2010-02-23 Normally, Wes Grayson would have
been attracted to the striking woman with the camera. But this woman has clearly
been stalking Amy, his adoptive daughter and the center of his life. And a threat
to Amy is a threat to Wes. Laney Fields has no desire to threaten anyone, just a
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thing that matters most this season—keeping a promise he made years ago.Megan Gunn
works two jobs and spends her spare time helping at the youth center. Much of what
she does, she does for the one boy for whom she is everything—a foster child whose
dying mother left him in Megan’s care. Now she wants to adopt him, but one
obstacle stands in the way. Her foster son, Cory, is convinced that 49ers
quarterback Aaron Hill is his father.Two men and the game they love. A woman with
a heart for the lonely and lost, and a boy who believes the impossible. Thrown
together in a season of self-discovery, they’re about to learn lessons in
character and grace, love and sacrifice.Because in the end life isn’t defined by
what takes place on the first day of the week, but how we live it between Sundays.
The War Below Marsha Forchuk Skrypuch 2020-05-05 This companion novel to
Skrypuch's Making Bombs for Hitler follows a boy who joins the underground
Ukrainian resistance in the fight against Hitler. The Nazis took Luka from his
home in Ukraine and forced him into a labor camp. Now, Luka has smuggled himself
out - even though he left behind his dearest friend, Lida. Someday, he vows, he'll
find her again. But first, he must survive. Racing through the woods and
mountains, Luka evades capture by both Nazis and Soviet agents. Though he finds
some allies, he never knows who to trust. As Luka makes difficult choices in order
to survive, desperate rescues and guerilla raids put him in the line of fire. Can
he persevere long enough to find Lida again or make it back home where his father
must be waiting for him? Marsha Forchuk Skrypuch delivers another action-packed
story, inspired by true events, of daring quests and the crucial decisions we make
in the face of war.
The Blackwall Frigates Basil Lubbock 2015-02-15 The Blackwall frigates form a
connecting link between the lordly East Indiaman of the Honourable John Company
and the magnificent P and O liners of the present day. They were first-class
ships. Well-run, happy ships, and the sailor who started his sea life as a
midshipman aboard a Blackwaller looked back ever afterwards to his cadet days as
the happiest period of his career. If discipline was strict, it was also just. The
training was superb, as witness the number of Blackwall midshipmen who reached the
head of their profession and distinguished themselves later in other walks of
life. Fifty years ago, the lithographs of the celebrated Blackwall liners to India
and Australia could be bought at any seaport for a few shillings. Nowadays, those
old ship portraits are cagerly snapped up by a growing group of collectors. We
therefore hope that the illustrations in this book will be appreciated.
Breaker's Reef Terri Blackstock 2009-05-26 Murder and mystery continue in Book
Four of the Cape Refuge series A famous mystery writer has just moved to Cape
Refuge when a teenage girl is found murdered. Sheila Caruso–ex-con, mother to
Sadie and Caleb, and resident of Hanover House–is working for the writer when she
discovers that a scene in one of his novels matches the crime scene. When Police
Chief Cade and Blair Owens discover a second dead teenager–mirroring a murder in
another of the eccentric writer’s books–Cade is drawn into a web of trickery and
deceit. Evidence turns up in Cade’s own truck, and suddenly he becomes the numberone suspect. Cade tries to clear his name, but when eighteen-year-old Sadie Caruso
disappears, tensions mount to a fever pitch. Can Cade find the real killer before
Sadie winds up dead? Is the novelist a demented killer, or a hapless victim? And
what does Sadie’s own mother have to do with the crimes? Secrets are uncovered,
while lessons are learned about the sins of the father being visited upon his
children. Will the consequences of Sheila’s life be fatal, or is there redemption
and mercy for her and her children? “Chief Matthew Cade rarely considered another
line of work, but news of the dead teenage girl made him long for a job as an
southern-storm-cape-refuge-2-terri-blackstock

accountant or electrician—some benign vocation that didn’t require him to look
into the eyes of grieving parents.”
Southern Storm Terri Blackstock 2003 Unable to believe that missing police chief
Cade is actually responsible for a hit-and-run murder, Blair Owens finds proving
the man's innocence further challenged when a kidnapper places a ransom call from
Cade's cell phone. Original.
The Last Town on Earth Thomas Mullen 2010-07-29 Set against the dual backdrop of
World War I and the devastating 1918 influenza epidemic, ‘The Last Town On Earth’
is a brilliantly drawn tale of morality and patriotism in a time of upheaval.
The Illuminati Larry Burkett 2004-10-04 From before the time of Christ, there have
been rumors of a secret society called The Illuminati...a vicious tribe of Druids
with mystical, supernatural powers. Many saw them as demons or gods. Those who
opposed them simply disappeared...or met an even worse fate. Unknown to all but
the very few, this group slowly infiltrated world organizations and financial
institutions with a singular goal--to control the world's economic system. Now
fast-forward to the year 2020. The Illuminati has succeeded in placing one of
their people in the office of the presidency of the United States. With the
worldwide launch of a financial system known as Data-Net, they suddenly have the
power to single out groups of people and control their money, fuel, and food
supply. How do you escape an unknown enemy operating at the highest levels who can
track your every move? And how do you defeat a society that practices ancient
rituals and appears to have power beyond the grave? The Illuminati is a futuristic
thriller tied to ancient mysticism that will appeal to fans of The DaVinci Code
and the Left Behind series. It will also leave readers wondering where fact ends
and fiction begins.
Southern Storm Terri Blackstock 2003 Blair Owens, a former doubter, comes to
depend on God for help when she sets out to discover what happened to Cade, the
Cape Refuge police chief who disappeared shortly after hitting and killing a man
who walked out in front of his car, and who is now suspected of having some
connection to the dead man's wife.
It's My Life Melody Carlson 2009-02-04 In this emotional sequel to Diary of a
Teenage Girl, Caitlin O'Conner faces new trials as she grows in her faith and
strives to maintain the recent commitments she's made to God. As a new believer,
Caitlin begins her summer job and makes preparations for a Mexico mission trip
with her church youth group. Torn between new spiritual directions and loyalty to
Beanie, her best friend (now pregnant), Caitlin searches out her personal values
on friendship, romance, dating, life goals, and key relationships with God and
family. Tough choices threaten her progress, and her year climaxes in her
realization that maturity sometimes means life-impacting decisions must be made
... by faith alone.
The Story Jar Robin Lee Hatcher 2011-03-25 Presents a novel in two sections that
merges two narratives of different mothers working through trying circumstances
with the story of a third woman whose discovery of the tales helps her work
through her own sorrows with the help of God.
Catching Christmas Terri Blackstock 2018-10-09 An overworked attorney’s
grandmother will stop at nothing to find her a date for Christmas in this
heartwarming holiday love story about finding what really matters in life. As a
first-year law associate, Sydney Batson knows she will be updating her resume by
New Year’s if she loses her current case. So when her grandmother gets
inexplicably ill while Sydney is in court, she arranges for a cab to take her
grandmother to the clinic. The last thing cab driver Finn Parrish wants is to be
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saddled with a wheelchair-bound old lady with dementia. But because Miss Callie
reminds him of his own mother, whom he failed miserably in her last days, he can’t
say no when she keeps calling him for rides. Once a successful gourmet chef,
Finn’s biggest concern now is paying his rent, but half the time Callie doesn’t
remember to pay him. And as she starts to feel better, she leads him on wild-goose
chases to find a Christmas date for her granddaughter. When Finn meets Sydney,
he’s quite certain she’s never needed help finding a date. Does Miss Callie have
an ulterior motive, or is this just a mission driven by delusions? He’s willing to
do whatever he can to help fulfill Callie’s Christmas wish. He just never expected
to be a vital part of it. Praise for Catching Christmas: “The feel-good Christmas
book of the year. Blackstock’s tale of love and redemption wrapped in a holiday
bow will leave you smiling. Don’t miss Catching Christmas.”—Rachel Hauck, New York
Times bestselling author “Darling and laugh-out-loud cute, Catching Christmas
makes the reader think about the important things in life. I read it in one gulp
and wished there was more. Highly recommended!”—Colleen Coble, USA TODAY
bestselling author “Blackstock weaves a compelling, romantic tale that is sure to
get you into the Christmas spirit!”—Denise Hunter, bestselling author Stand-alone
romance novel Perfect for gift giving or as a stocking stuffer Hopeful and
encouraging Christmas story that will appeal to fans of Hallmark movies Includes
discussion questions for book clubs
Sims' History of Elgin County: A-L Hugh Joffre Sims 1984
River's Edge Terri Blackstock 2009-07-27 The man Lisa Jackson loved most may have
betrayed her. Another used deception to manipulate her. But did one of them kill
her? Ben Jackson is sure to defeat Jonathan Cleary in Cape Refuge’s mayoral race,
until his wife turns up missing the day before a major debate. Suspecting foul
play, Police Chief Cade launches an island-wide search. But it takes a psychic’s
“vision” to point police to the riverside—and Lisa’s body. The evidence
implicating Ben in his wife’s murder is convincing. But as a local scandal
escalates into a national media circus, Cade’s instincts tell him to dig deeper.
And he’s not the only one. Blair Owens of the Cape Refuge Journal is using her
investigative skills to uncover a rat’s nest of dirty secrets—and more than one
person with a motive for murder. But Blair’s methods are jeopardizing her
relationship with Cade, and an unsolicited prediction from the psychic only adds
to her troubles. Is the man’s so-called gift truly from God, as he claims? Did
Lisa’s murder have anything to do with the mayoral race, her husband’s alleged
affair, or her decade-long struggle with infertility? Whoever the killer is, he’s
about to take his evasion of justice to the next, lethal level. And someone else
is going to die.
Encyclopedia of Haunted Places Jeff Belanger 2009-01-01 Featuring new listings and
new information on existing haunts, thhis book offers supernatural tourists a
guide to points of interest through the eyes of the world's leading ghost hunters.
Found Karen Kingsbury 2011 John Baxter attempts to fulfill his wife's dying wish
to find their firstborn son, actor Dayne Matthews embarks on a personal search for
truth, and theater director Katy Hart makes a decision that may completely
transform her life.
If I Live Terri Blackstock 2018-03-06 It started with the USA TODAY bestseller If
I Run, continued in If I'm Found, and now Casey Cox's story reaches a thrilling
conclusion in If I Live.
Word of Honor Terri Blackstock 2009-07-27 What will it cost to keep a promise? Of
the four people at the Newpointe post office when the bomb went off, three were
killed instantly. The fourth, a five-year-old boy, lies comatose in the hospital
southern-storm-cape-refuge-2-terri-blackstock

and might not survive. Who would do such a thing? The answer comes in the form of
a gunman crashing through the door of the hotel room where Jill Clark is staying.
With a rifle barrel pointed at her temple, the young attorney suddenly finds
herself the hostage of a desperate man whose actions hardly fit his claim that
he’s innocent of the bombing. Only later, when the suspect is behind bars, does
Jill wonder whether he’s as guilty as he appears. Prompted by a terrifying attempt
on her life, Jill and old flame Dan Nichols dig deeper into the case. But standing
in their way lies an obstacle Jill hasn’t counted on: the power of a covenant. It
could change her life. Or, with the clock ticking, it could seal her death. Word
of Honor is book three in the Newpointe 911 series by award-winning novelist Terri
Blackstock. Newpointe 911 offers taut, superbly crafted novels of faith, fear, and
close-knit small-town relationships, seasoned with romance and tempered by
insights into the nature of relationships, redemption, and the human heart. Look
also for Private Justice, Line of Duty, Shadow of Doubt, and Trial by Fire.
Justifiable Means Terri Blackstock 2010-02-23 A violent criminal with a knack for
evading justice. A beautiful victim with a secret to hide. Between them stands one
good cop, torn between justice and the law. This rape case is an exception: The
victim is more than willing to testify. And there’s abundant evidence to put the
suspect behind bars. Just one thing bothers Detective Larry Millsaps. Young and
beautiful Melissa Nelson seems to know almost too much about the evidence needed
to convict her attacker. The unfolding investigation unearths a brutal track
record on the part of the suspect . . . and a stunning revelation of Melissa’s own
haunting past that could do far worse than destroy her credibility. Caught in a
deadly conflict between the ironies of the law and the demands of his Christian
convictions, Millsaps finds himself protecting Melissa from a psychopathic
stalker’s lethal game of cat-and-mouse . . . even as evidence collects that could
send to prison not an inhuman criminal, but the woman Millsaps has come to love.
Justifiable Means is the second book in the Sun Coast Chronicles by award-winning
author Terri Blackstock. From absorbing legal drama to lightning-paced action, the
Sun Coast Chronicles offers suspense at its finest, tempered with remarkable
realism and penetrating insights into the human heart. Look for Evidence of Mercy,
Presumption of Guilt, and Ulterior Motives at your favorite bookstore.
Remember Tuesday Morning Karen Kingsbury 2011-08-23 A wall went up around Alex
Brady’s heart when his father, a New York firefighter, died in the Twin Towers.
Turning his back on the only woman he ever loved, Alex shut out all the people who
cared about him to concentrate on fighting crime. He and his trusty K9 partner,
Bo, are determined to eliminate evil in the world and prevent tragedies like 9-11.
Then the worst fire season in California’s history erupts, and Alex faces the
ultimate challenge to protect the community he serves. An environmental terrorist
group is targeting the plush Oak Canyon Estates. At the risk of losing his job,
and his soul, Alex is determined to infiltrate the group and put an end to their
corruption. Only the friendship of Clay and Jamie Michaels—and the love of a
dedicated young woman—can help Alex drop the walls around his heart and move
forward into the future God has for him.
Fireweed Jill Paton Walsh 2013-08-01 A re-issue of a forgotten favourite, FIREWEED
is an evocative and unflinching story of wartime survival for younger readers Bill
is a fifteen-year-old runaway evacuee, and he's finding that surviving on the
streets of London is pretty easy, thank you very much. He's fed by a local cafe
owner, he earns some cash as a barrow-boy in Covent Garden, and sleeping in the
Underground air-raid shelters is cosy - if a bit smelly. Things get more
complicated for Bill with the arrival of Julie. She's a runaway too, and although
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she's a bit posh, she's just as determined as Bill to stay free of interfering
parents and 'the social'. But although it's fun for a while to duck Jerry missiles
and camp out in bombed-out houses, the reality of living through the Blitz quickly
begins to set in. Winter is coming, and Bill and Julie will discover that playing
at being grown-ups can be a very dangerous game.... First published in 1969, and
winner of the 1970's Book World Festival Award, FIREWEED evokes a time of tin
Spitfires, powdered eggs, warm woollen mittens and reading by firelight. Perfect
for readers young and old, this book is a beautifully written classic, full of
adventure, heroism and British wartime courage.
The If I Run Series Terri Blackstock 2018-11-06 Three complete novels from USA
TODAY bestselling author Terri Blackstock are now available in a low-priced, onevolume e-collection! If I Run The USA TODAY bestseller! Casey knows the truth. But
it won’t set her free. Casey Cox’s DNA is all over the crime scene. There’s no use
talking to police; they’ve failed her abysmally before. She has to flee before
she’s arrested . . . or worse. The truth doesn’t matter anymore. But what is the
truth? That’s the question haunting Dylan Roberts, the war-weary veteran hired to
find Casey. PTSD has marked him damaged goods, but bringing Casey back can redeem
him. Though the crime scene seems to tell the whole story, details of the murder
aren’t adding up. Casey Cox doesn’t fit the profile of a killer. But are Dylan’s
skewed perceptions keeping him from being objective? If she isn’t guilty, why did
she run? Unraveling her past and the evidence that condemns her will take more
time than he has, but as Dylan’s damaged soul intersects with hers, he is faced
with two choices: the girl who occupies his every thought is a psychopathic killer
. . . or a selfless hero. And the truth could be the most deadly weapon yet. If
I'm Found In this riveting sequel to the USA TODAY bestseller If I Run, evil
lurks, drawing Casey out of the shadows . . . but there is light shining in the
darkness. Casey Cox is still on the run, fleeing prosecution for a murder she
didn’t commit. Dylan Roberts—her most relentless pursuer—is still on her trail,
but his secret emails insist he knows the truth and wants to help her. He’s let
her escape before when he had her in his grasp, but trust doesn’t come easily. As
Casey works to collect evidence about the real murderers, she stumbles on another
unbearable injustice: an abused child and a suicidal man who’s also been falsely
accused. Casey risks her own safety to right this wrong and protect the little
girl from her tormenters. But doing so is risky and may result in her capture—and
if she’s captured, she has no doubt she’ll be murdered before she ever steps foot
in a jail cell. If I Live The hunt is almost over. Casey Cox is still on the run
after being indicted for murder. The hunt that began with her bloody footprints
escalates, and she’s running out of places to hide. Her face is all over the news,
and her disguises are no longer enough. It’s only a matter of time before someone
recognizes her. Dylan Roberts, the investigator who once hunted her, is now her
only hope. Terrifying attempts on Dylan’s life could force Casey out of hiding.
The clock is ticking on both their lives, but exposing the real killers is more
complicated than they knew. Amassing the evidence to convict their enemies draws
Dylan and Casey together, but their relationship has consequences. Will one life
have to be sacrificed to protect the other? With If I Live, Terri Blackstock takes
us on one more heart-stopping chase in the sensational conclusion to the If I Run
series.
True Honor Dee Henderson 2011-02-17 CIA officer Darcy St. James is after a man who
knew that the September 11 attacks would happen. Navy SEAL Sam "Cougar" Houston is
busy being deployed around the world chasing after this man. Under the pressure of
war St. James and Houston discover the sweetness of love, but their romance might
southern-storm-cape-refuge-2-terri-blackstock

be short lived.
The Cape Refuge Collection Terri Blackstock 2014-07-15 New York Times bestselling
author Terri Blackstock’s Cape Refuge series is now available in one volume. Cape
Refuge When Thelma and Wayne Owens are found murdered in the warehouse where they
held their church services, their son-in-law Jonathan is arrested for the
crime—but his wife Morgan and her sister Blair, Thelma and Wayne’s daughters, are
confident that he didn’t do it and set out to find the real killer. Southern Storm
Police Chief Cade disappears after hitting and killing a man with his car. Without
a trace, without a note, without taking clothes or his car or money—he is gone.
When a witness says she saw Cade getting into a blue Buick with a woman before his
disappearance, the newspapers report that Cade left town to be with her. But Blair
Owens believes something has happened to Cade, and she’s determined to find him.
River’s Edge Mayoral candidate Ben Jackson seems to have the election locked. But
when Jackson's wife turns up murdered, things begin to shift. Was this the act of
a jealous lover? A dangerous client? Or is this all about the election? Breaker’s
Reef A teenage girl is found murdered, and the scene matches one in a book by a
famous mystery writer who just moved to the island. This murder has a connection
to Hanover House—and the residents there might never be the same.
The Paradise Trilogy Ted Dekker 2012 Collects three novels that begin in Paradise,
Colorado with a man cloaked in black and possessing the power to grant unfulfilled
dreams.
Shadows of Lancaster County Mindy Starns Clark 2009-01-01 Anna Bailey thought she
left the tragedies of the past behind when she took on a new identity and moved
from Pennsylvania to California. But now that her brother has vanished and his
wife is crying out for help, Anna knows she has no choice but to come out of
hiding, go home, and find him. Back in Lancaster County, Anna follows the hightech trail her brother left behind, a trail that leads from the simple world of
Amish farming to the cutting edge of DNA research and gene therapy. During the
course of her pursuit, Anna soon realizes that she has something others want,
something worth killing for. In a world where nothing is as it seems, Anna seeks
to protect herself, find her brother, and keep a rein on her heart despite the
sudden reappearance of Reed Thornton, the only man she has ever loved. Following
up on her extremely popular gothic thriller,Whispers of the Bayou, Mindy Starns
Clark offers another suspenseful standalone mystery, one full of Amish simplicity,
dark shadows, and the light of God's amazing grace.
Times and Seasons Beverly LaHaye 2010-05-29 When Cathy Flaherty’s teenage son,
Mark, is arrested for selling drugs, her neighbors once again show that Cedar
Circle is more than a suburban cul-de-sac. It is a tightly knit circle of friends
whose faith, love, and encouragement help each other make it through the changing
seasons of life. More is at stake for Cathy than her son. With Mark in juvenile
detention, the single mother of three finds herself struggling over whether to
marry Steve Bennett, a man she truly loves. It will take strength and wisdom for
Steve to see Cathy through this time of family conflict. Fortunately, he is not
alone. Other lives, each with concerns of their own, weave together in a strong
show of mutual care and support. And through the hands and hearts of this loving
community, God moves.
Cape Refuge Terri Blackstock 2002 After Thelma and Wayne Owens, the no-nonsense
hosts of a Christian halfway home for ex-convicts and derelicts, are found
murdered in their warehouse church, suspicion is cast on the Owens' daughter's
husband and on two former residents.
Chosen People Robert Whitlow 2018-11-06 From the streets of Atlanta to the alleys
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of Jerusalem, Chosen People is an international legal drama where hidden motives
thrive, the risk of death is real, and the search for truth has many faces. During
a terrorist attack near the Western Wall in Jerusalem, a courageous mother
sacrifices her life to save her four-year-old daughter, leaving behind a grieving
husband and a motherless child. Hana Abboud, a Christian Arab Israeli lawyer
trained at Hebrew University, typically uses her language skills to represent
international clients for an Atlanta law firm. When her boss is contacted by Jakob
Brodsky, a young Jewish lawyer pursuing a lawsuit on behalf of the woman’s family
under the US Anti-Terrorism laws, he calls on Hana’s expertise to take point on
the case. After careful prayer, she joins forces with Jakob, and they quickly
realize the need to bring in a third member for their team, an Arab investigator
named Daud Hasan, based in Israel. As the case evolves, this team of investigators
will uncover truths that will forever change their understanding of justice,
heritage, and what it means to be chosen for a greater purpose. First of the
Chosen People novels (Chosen People, Promised Land) Christian fiction set in the
USA and in Israel Full-length novel (over 120,000 words)
Red Sky Over Hawaii Sara Ackerman 2020-06-09 Inspired by real places and events of
WWII, Red Sky Over Hawaii immerses the reader in a time of American history full
of suspicion and peril in this lush and poignant tale about the indisputable power
of doing the right thing against all odds. The attack on Pearl Harbor changes
everything for Lana Hitchcock. Arriving home on the Big Island too late to
reconcile with her estranged father, she is left alone to untangle the clues of
his legacy, which lead to a secret property tucked away in the remote rain forest
of Kilauea volcano. When the government starts taking away her neighbors as
suspected sympathizers, Lana shelters two young German girls, a Japanese fisherman
and his son. As tensions escalate, they are forced into hiding—only to discover
the hideaway house is not what they expected. When a detainment camp is
established nearby, Lana struggles to keep the secrets of those in her care. Trust
could have dangerous consequences. As their lives weave together, Lana begins to
understand the true meaning of family and how the bonds of love carry us through
the worst times.
Smoke Screen Terri Blackstock 2019-11-05 One father was murdered. Another was
convicted of his death. And all because their children fell in love. Nate Beckett
has spent his life fighting wildfires instead of the lies and rumors that drove
him from his Colorado hometown. His mother begs him to come back now that his
father has been released from prison, but it isn’t until he’s sidelined by an
injury that he’s forced to return and face his past. But that means facing Brenna
too. Fourteen years ago, Nate was in love with the preacher’s daughter. When
Pastor Strickland discovered Brenna had defied him to sneak out with Nate, the
fight between the Pastor and Nate’s drunken dad was loud—and very public. The
Pastor was found murdered later that night, and everyone accused Nate’s father,
Roy, of the murder. When the church burned down not long after, people assumed
Nate set the fire to get even for his father’s conviction. He let the rumors fly
and left town without looking back. Brenna is stunned to learn that the man
convicted of murdering her father has been pardoned. The events of that night set
her life on a bad course, and now she’s fighting a brutal custody battle with her
ex and his new wife where he’s using lies and his family’s money to sway the
judge. Brenna is barely hanging on. As Nate and Brenna deal with the
present—including new information about that fateful night and a wildfire that’s
threatening their town—the past keeps igniting. Nate is the steady force Brenna
has so desperately needed. But she’ll have to learn to trust him again first.
southern-storm-cape-refuge-2-terri-blackstock

Full-length, stand-alone suspense novel Also by New York Times bestselling author
Terri Blackstock: If I Run, Intervention, Cape Refuge, Aftermath Includes
discussion questions for book clubs
Southern Storm-Cape Refuge 2 in 1 Terri Blackstock 2009-05-26 Set in the South,
volumes one and two from the Cape Refuge suspense series by Terri Blackstock come
together under one cover. A unique island setting, close-knit relationships, fastpaced action, and underlying themes of faith combine to make for reading you can’t
put down at a value you can’t turn down.
What the Bishop Saw Vannetta Chapman 2017-04-25 Somewhere in the Embers Lies the
Truth A fire blazes out of control in the San Luis Valley of Colorado, leaving an
elderly Amish bachelor dead. Bishop Henry Lapp rushes to the scene, and he learns
the fire was no accident. Someone intended to kill Vernon Frey. But who would want
to kill Vernon? Well, practically everyone—Amish and Englisch alike. When the
police point the finger at a suspect Henry knows is innocent, the bishop must
decide whether or not to use his mysterious, God-given gift—one he's tried
desperately to ignore all these years—to try and set the record straight. His
close friend and neighbor, Emma, encourages Henry to follow God's leading. Could
the clue to solving the case be locked somewhere deep in his memory? Will Henry
find the courage to move forward in faith and put the right person behind bars? Is
his friendship with Emma becoming something more? What the Bishop Saw is a story
of extraordinary talents, the bonds of love and friendship, and the unfailing
grace of God.
The Jade Lily Kirsty Manning 2018-04-24 'Manning renders Shanghai as a riot of
flavors, sights, and sounds, its elegance clashing against gritty poverty in this
exquisite window into the past.' - Booklist, starred review 'Kirsty Manning has
woven, blended, sewn the threads of history, family secrets, the past and the
present into a page-turning, beautiful novel. Her talent for researching and
writing a seamless dual-narrative story with characters reflecting tragedy and
trauma lived, and survived, will enthral and educate. Her approach and style to
the multiple cultures and countries reinforces that humanity will rise above evil.
The Jade Lily is a story rich in the elements of plot, characters, and unselfish
love leading to hope: the last thing to die.' - Heather Morris, author of the
bestselling The Tattooist of Auschwitz In 2016, fleeing London with a broken
heart, Alexandra returns to Australia to be with her grandparents, Romy and
Wilhelm, when her grandfather is dying. With only weeks left together, her
grandparents begin to reveal the family mysteries they have kept secret for more
than half a century. In 1939, two young girls meet in Shanghai, the 'Paris of the
East': beautiful local Li and Viennese refugee Romy form a fierce friendship. But
the deepening shadows of World War Two fall over the women as Li and Romy slip
between the city's glamorous French Concession and the desperate Shanghai Ghetto.
Eventually, they are forced separate ways as Romy doubts Li's loyalties. After
Wilhelm dies, Alexandra flies to Shanghai, determined to trace her grandparents'
past. As she peels back the layers of their hidden lives, she begins to question
everything she knows about her family - and herself. A gorgeously told tale of
female friendship, the price of love, and the power of hardship and courage to
shape us all. 'This is a rich, sensual, and evocative novel, fragrant with the
smell of crushed herbs and flowers, and haunted by the high cost that women must
sometimes pay to find both love and their vocation.' Kate Forsyth on The Midsummer
Garden '...compelling, passionate and admirable.' Australian Women's Weekly on The
Midsummer Garden
Southern Storm Terri Blackstock 2003 Unable to believe that missing police chief
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death. Unless they renew their commitment to each other and to God, someone else
may settle their problems … permanently. And time to decide is running out. “This
tense and exciting thriller is more than a fabulous read; it has an underlying
message about the place of religion within a marriage. Highly
recommended.”—Library Journal Private Justice is book one in the Newpointe 911
series by award-winning novelist Terri Blackstock. Newpointe 911 offers taut,
superbly crafted novels of faith, fear, and close-knit small-town relationships,
seasoned with romance and tempered by insights into the nature of relationships,
redemption, and the human heart. Look also for Shadow of Doubt, Line of Duty, Word
of Honor, and Trial by Fire.

Cade is actually responsible for a hit-and-run murder, Blair Owens finds proving
the man's innocence further challenged when a kidnapper places a ransom call from
Cade's cell phone. Original.
Private Justice Terri Blackstock 2009-07-27 Staying together had seemed
impossible. Now it’s their only hope. A dark shadow of fear has fallen over
Newpointe, Louisiana. First one, then another of the town firemen’s wives has been
murdered, and a third has barely escaped an attempt on her life. Incredible as it
seems, a serial killer is stalking this sleepy little southern community. And Mark
Branning’s wife may be next on the list. Mark is determined to protect her. But
keeping Allie alive won’t be easy—not with their marriage already dying a bitter

southern-storm-cape-refuge-2-terri-blackstock

6/6

Downloaded from menafricar.org on September 28, 2022 by guest

